i: DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

Puerto Rico Medicaid Program

Sixth Important Update
2024-PRMP-HIE-001

This notification! has the purpose of informing vendors an update regarding
the Schedule of Events and a change in solicitation coordinator.

1. Due to the high number of proposals received, their level of
technicality, and conflicting schedules among the members of the
Evaluation Committee, the Puerto Rico Medicaid Program (PRMP)
notifies vendors that the evaluation process for 2024-PRMP-HIE-001
RFP is scheduled to be finished by the end of May. Vendors should
expect an award notification by mid-June.

2. Mrs. Nereida Montes is PRMP’s new Solicitation Coordinator. Effective
today, please refer questions or comments to Mrs. Nereida Montes to
the following email address: nmontes.melendez@salud.pr.gov.

Lcdo ge‘ L. Sanchez

Procurement Oversight Lead
Medicaid Program
April 29, 2024

! Issued in accordance with Section 3.8 of the RFP.



